
My name is Donald Davis, I am a resident of West Salem, and I support this motion. I believe in accountability, and Rep Nearman 
has shown that he should not be trusted with the scared responsibility of his office.  Allowing him to continue to serve shows others 
that behaviors that threaten the rule of law are acceptable, this weakening our democracy.


